
October 31, 2013  

TO: San Diego Region Conformity Working Group 

FROM: Rachel Kennedy 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of November 6, 2013, Meeting 

The San Diego Region Conformity Working Group (CWG) meeting scheduled 

for Wednesday, November 6, 2013, has been cancelled. The next meeting of 

the CWG is scheduled for Wednesday, December 4, 2013, from 10:30 a.m. to 

12 noon.  

 

Please contact me at (619) 699-1929 or by email at rachel.kennedy@sandag.org 

if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 

RKE/dsn 

 

 


